Required Parent Meeting 2018-2019 

DISTRICT LEADERSHIP has instructed coaches to have this meeting.

One parent/guardian of each player MUST attend and sign in.  These sign in sheets will be kept in the AD’s office once delivered by head coach.  If one parent is unable to attend, arrangements must be made immediately to meet with coach for review of meeting.  If parent does not attempt to attend meeting/make arrangements with coach, that parent may not be allowed to attend games.


Rationale: Spectator conduct/behavior during sporting events

Being able to come watch a sporting event is a privilege, not a right.  Fan ejections have already surpassed last year’s total during the first month of the school year.

· If you are ejected from a game (home or away), you will be suspended from attending at least one game.

· If you are ejected from a second game, a more severe suspension will be leveled (up to being banned from attending Russell sporting events.)

As a spectator at a sporting event, you represent RUSSELL.  

Our athletes/your kids are always watching and your behavior/conduct directly affects how they perform/behave.
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